
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year One Parent Planner: Summer 1 Week 4 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This term our theme is:  Amazing Animals  

This week we will be… 

English We will continue to use the story of ‘The Enormous Turnip’ this week and 
will be making their own changes to the story to create their own version. 

They will change the story by thinking of new characters and settings and 

plan their new story on a story map. The children will spend two days 
writing their new stories and share them with 1AP/1VH on Friday. 

Mathematics We will be revisiting addition this week and will be learning some new 

skills that might help us. We will learn how to use number lines and 
number grids to support our addition. On Friday the children will be 

solving missing number problems. 

Topic In Science this week we will be learning about the human body and 
labelling the different parts. The children will be creating their own junk 

model animal in Art and decorating it in their own way with different 
resources. In Computing this week we will continue to use the 

Chromebooks to learn how to use our own individual log ons and use 

Google Classroom to answer questions.  

Lolly sale – Many thanks to the PTFA for holding their lolly sale to raise money for 

our trip to Marwell Zoo. They raised £142! 

The Heights Rocks! – Well done to all of Year 1 for their efforts in painting the beautiful 
rocks to fundraise for our trip. We raised £83! 

PE Kit – Please can you make sure that the children’s PE kits are back in school and 
that they have everything they need. (Long warm jogging bottoms, PE socks (Any socks 

that children can change into for PE), PE T-shirt, PE jumper and trainers (That have as 

much of the mud removed as possible please) 

Maths at home – Please practise place value with your children by playing Place Value 

Basketball on Topmarks.  

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/learning-to-count/place-value-basketball 

Best wishes, 

The Year 1 Team 

Dates for your diary 

Marwell Zoo Trip Wednesday 6 June 8.50-4.30pm More information to 
follow this week. 


